
Great news – from 30 July you’ll 
be able to recycle even more! 

From 30 July you will be able to recycle:
• Plastic pots, tubs and trays

• Drink and food cartons

In addition to the usual plastic bottles and cardboard, you can include 

yoghurt pots, plastic trays, margarine tubs, ice cream tubs and juice, milk 
and soup cartons. These can all go in your blue lidded bin.

Please rinse and squash your recycling where possible.

Plastic films and black plastic cannot be recycled:
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Sign up online for email updates

www.wiltshire.gov.uk
0300 456 0102

Your collection day will stay the same.


